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The Depot Dispatch 
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New Year future is Bright  
   Our Elections were held at our 
January 8, 2019 meeting. Our 
current officers and BOD mem-
bers have been re-elected for 
another 2 years.  

In March we will be at two train 

shows. On Saturday, March 2 we 

will have tables at the Independ-

ence Train Show. So Rob will be 

needing help manning this show.  

On March 16 and 17 is Railfest 

at Lakeland. This is the largest 

model train show in Ohio and in 

our backyard. Once again we will 

have a group of tables there.  

And letôs not forget the Railfest 

Dinner at the Depot on March 

16. Again the menu will include 

Corn Beef and Cabbage. Last 

yearôs dinner had 52 guest. So it 

is without saying, we will need a 

good cleanup after our winter 

restoration of the main lobby 

floor.  

And in April is our Easter Egg 

Hunt and Breakfast.  

 

     

 Tom Pescha, V.P. 
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Dues are Due  
Dues are due as of January 1, 2019 

If dues are not paid by March 1, you will be drop from roster and mailings. 

Elections  
All of our current officers and BOD members have been re-elected 

for another 2 years. 
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Main Lobby Floor  
As last winters main projected included doing 

the floor of the express room, this years restora-

tion incudes the Main Lobby Floor. Our restora-

tion team is hard at work again.  


